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February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
We recognise that student learning is strengthened by close partnerships between our school, our parents and 
our community.  I consider it important that you are fully informed and frequently updated with what your child 
will be learning in school to allow you to best support them at home.  As a school, we have worked hard to create 
and deliver a high-quality, well sequenced curriculum that we are proud of and I am delighted to enclose a 
summary document detailing our subject content for the coming half term.  This will be updated and sent to you 
at the start of each half term. 
 
Full details of the knowledge, skills and vocabulary your child will learn during their time at The Snaith School are 
detailed in our ‘curriculum guide’.  This can be found on our new school website and is a subject-by-subject guide 
to our curriculum and how it is sequenced to best support your child and their achievement. 
 
I hope that your child has had a positive start to the term.  It is always a pleasure to walk around school and see 
our curriculum in action, students enjoying their learning and engaging positively with each other and our staff. 
 
If you have any questions about your child’s learning, please contact the school by e-mailing: 
office@thesnaithschool.org.uk  
 
I look forward to updating you on our curriculum work in the near future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr David Nichols 
Director of Curriculum 
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